It's that time of year again.........
Parent Teacher Conferences!

Dear Stem Families,

Our teachers stay late each year to conduct parent-teacher conferences. We
Stem PTA would like to provide a meal,snacks and drinks for our amazing
teachers and staff that stay late for conferences. It is our way of saying Thank
you and showing our appreciation to our Hard working teachers for all they do.
The food is always greatly appreciated, as most teachers do not have time to run
out and grab something. It’s easier for them to stop by the teacher’s lounge for
a quick bite. Conferences are Monday November 7 from 4 - 7 pm and
Wednesday November 9 from 3:15 - 6:15 pm.

If you would like to contribute a small donation, we would be able to make these
purchases. A donation of a few dollars and no more than $10 would be great. Or,
if you would like to donate a snack, please get in touch and let us know what you
like to bring. Please feel free to send in your money donation with your child to
their advisory teacher by Friday November 4th,2022 OR
Venmo@Nasreen-Hider(313)-598-1166.

Thank you for your kindness and generosity!

Sincerely,
The Stem PTA Board



stempta@outlook.com



